Warian Von con bone my copy
URANTIA BROTHERHOOD
INTRA-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

FROM John Hales, President

DATE March 28, 1980

TO

Members of the Executive Committee

SUBJECT Update on the work of Meredith Sprunger and the work of the Christian Fellowship of Students of The URANTIA Book.

Enclosed are copies of materials sent by Meredith to our office. He asks that I share them with you. Perhaps we will have an opportunity to discuss them at a coming meeting of the Executive Committee.

Encl: Meredith's letter to Tom Kendall of March 11.

Letters of Meredith Sprunger to Marty, "A Synoptic Introduction to The URANTIA Book, Parts I through VII".

M

JH/sk

Druteney, John,

I thought some I the people in the Brotherhood would be intented in our activities and plane. It's almost impossible of predict student and ministerial responses!

Warm regards,